
  Wilmington Trails Committee 

 

Minutes for September 11, 2014 

 

Present: Crista Gannon, Gary Henry, Bob Fisher, Spencer Crispe, Ann Ottaviano and alternates John 

Gannon and Tim Hunt.  Jake White, (ex officio) and guest Keith Reinemann from Zoar. 

 

Absent: Joe Arnold and John Greene. 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:05p.m. 

 

• Wilmington Trail Event on Saturday, September 27
th

 – Spencer Crispe outlined the details of 

the hike and distributed posters announcing the event for board members to post around the 

community.  Members were assigned sections of unmarked trail (roads) to flag with pink tape 

before said event.  Shuttles for the end of the hike were discussed as well. 

• Best Dam Walk – Sue Spengler’s email was read to the committee and it was agreed that flyers 

of our hike would be distributed this Saturday at the Dam Walk. 

• Vice Chair – Gary Henry made the motion to appoint Crista Gannon as Vice Chair for the 

committee, Ann Ottaviano seconded, all present approved. 

• Approve Minutes of August 14, 2014 – John Gannon moved to accept the minutes of August 14, 

2014, Crista Gannon seconded, all approved. 

• Update on Valley Trail – There was a discussion of Conservation Easements on the Valley Trail. 

• Update on other Trail Work – N/A 

• Planning for new trail work on Hoot, Toot and Whistle Trail – It was decided that members of 

the committee need to walk the incomplete section of the trail with John Greene in order to 

determine the materials needed for completion.  Gary Henry made up a list of materials to 

construct a boardwalk in the vicinity of the Water Treatment Plant.  John will set dates for “work 

bees” and the sections to be improved and will notify committee members. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30. 

 

Next Meeting – Thursday, October 9, 2014 at 6p.m. in the Town Meeting Room. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann Ottaviano 

Recording secretary 


